
Open House and
Chromebook

Distribution Night
for 6th Grade

August 9th

visit www.hunterhawks.net for updated information

Hunter Middle School presents

Faculty Meet & Greet

Chromebook Distribution

Hunter T-Shirt Sale! 

You will be contacted by email and or receive a

phone call from Mr. Alford no later than August 1st

regarding which time to attend. 

Parents that do not receive an email or a phone call

be sure to call the front office at 423-344-1474

beginning Monday, August 2nd.


